
Paul Kruckow, Sales Engineer, from Winona Heating and Ventilation will be at the meeting to 
share details on a proposed HVAC System Preventative Maintenance Contract.  We do have a 
great deal of dollars invested in our system, (Just one of the many air handling units on our roof 
costs $18,000) and we need to make sure it is running efficiently and will last as long as 
possible.  System Maintenance agreements are expensive.  My recommendation is that we 
move forward with this agreement as it seems to be a good investment in our facility.  
 
Long-term Facility Maintenance Dollars would be utilized.  Not General Fund dollars. 
 
$17,760 
 
Copy of service agreement - ​(LINK) 
 
 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/184c4dQFR10yJs1gLP8SNZ3zugwkODPldsDzs9fCGtKM/edit?usp=sharing

